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President’s Message  
Wynne Osborne 
 
Welcome sunshine, welcome 
warmth, welcome flowers, 
welcome Summer.  It is June 

and the guild is busy.  Have you made a 
Community Quilt or items for the Quilt Show 
Boutique?  Have you signed up for a volunteer 
shift at the Sisters Outdoor Quilt Show?  Is your 
Challenge Quilt ready to display?  There is a lot 
to do.  And we look forward to seeing all of you 
at our June meeting. 
 

 
 
 

Hospitality 
Kim McCray and Kris Lang 
 
Thanks again to everyone who brought 
something to our May meeting. 
  
For the June 12th meeting the following people 
are signed up: 
  
Snacks:  Vicki Jensen, Nada Torgerson, Ruth Ott, 
Kathe Sabine 
Punch:  Jane Lind 
Water:  Deborah Hall 
  
If you unable able to bring what you 
volunteered to bring, please contact Kim 
McCray or Kris Lang - we will find someone to 
fill your spot. 
 

Door Prize Winners & 
Community Quilt Winners 
Jane Davis 

 
May Winners: 
Library:   Book—Pris Brubaker 
Fat Quarters:  Suzette Shoulders 
BJ’s Quilt Basket:   Kathy Chism 
Morrow’s:   Catherine Anderson & Janie Panter 
Sew Many Quilts:  Phyllis Bennett  
Stitchin’ Post:  Rosie Wardell 
Thread Dancing with Julia Jeans:  Kris Lang 
High Mountain Fabrics: Darlene Patterson 
Cynthia’s:  Susan Wilson 
Community Quilts:   Billie Krutsch 
 
 

THEY’RE HERE!!!  Get your raffle quilt 
tickets, and start talking to your friends 
about our beautiful quilt.   

$1.00 each 
6 for $5.00 

24 for $20.00 
 

June Program (June 12th - 6:45 PM 2nd Monday):  
Don’t Forget:  Name Tag, Show & Tell, Food Drive – Donation of money or canned goods 

Fat Quarter Drawing:  June is Bustin’ Out All Over 
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Sunshine/Community 
Bulletin Board 
Linda Greenough 
 
Get well wishes go out to Louise Cornett as she 
recovers from knee replacement surgery.  Her 
recovery will be even speedier with lots of 
items made for our Boutique! 
 
Our deepest sympathies go out to Lisa 
Nakadate, whose dad died earlier this month 
after an extended illness.  
 

Guild Library 
Mary Ella Strelchun 
 
This month's library spotlight features two 
books that PUSH, ENCOURAGE and CHALLENGE 
you to explore and release your expressive 
creativity.  
 
Inspired to Quilt – Creative Experiments in Art 
Quilt Imagery by Melanie Testa 
 
Learn to transform a concept into a finished art 
quilt using new and innovative ideas while 
capturing your unique design style. 
 Explore art-quilt design through 
journaling, technique experiments, and creating 
small projects with a variety of mixed-media, 
fiber-art, and surface-design techniques. 
 Jump-start the creative process with 
hands-on creative and practical exercises shown 
step by step with beautiful photography. 
 Explore imagery and motifs through 
techniques like fabric printing, fabric 
manipulation, stamping, resists, layering, fabric 
painting, dyeing, stitching, appliqué, collage, 
machine embroidery, and beading that become 
the focal point of your quilt. 

 Learn useful finishing techniques, 
unique bindings, plus unique projects like fabric 
postcards, artist trading cards and more! 
 
 
Visual Guide to Working In A Series by Elizabeth 
Barton 
 
Deepen your quilt artistry by creating quilts in a 
series by exploring deeper levels of creativity 
and skill. Learn how making a series of quilts 
can help you generate more ideas, find new 
subtleties in favorite subjects, and build a body 
of work for shows. Packed with hands-on 
lessons and examples, this book will transform 
your work and enlarge your creative vision 
forever.  
 
• Creative exercises help you develop your own 
themes and techniques 
• Includes huge gallery of more than 200 
examples from Elizabeth and other working art 
quilters 
• Explains how working in a series elevates 
creativity and artistic depth 
 

Welcome New Members 
Lynn Hart, Patricia Pianavilla, Catherine 
Anderson, & Debbie Hall 
 
We are pleased to welcome five new members 
this month, Terry Anderson, Sandy Combs, 
Donna Wells, Dottie Knuth and Linda Mullins. 
We have invited these and all new members 
who have joined the guild during the last year 
to the New Member Tea, which will be held at 
BJ’s Quilt Basket on June 10th from 2:00 to 4:00.  
 
The membership committee would love to see 
other members there to help introduce the 
guild to them and so that our new members can 
get to know many of you. We hope you can 
make time to attend. 
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Birthday Wishes For  
June 

               
 

Happy Birthday to All!! 
 

Mary F.    6/23                Gayle G.   6/18 
Billie K.    6/15                 Leslie M.  6/20 
Cindy O.   6/4                   Suzette S. 6/7 
Diane O.   6/10                Terry A.     6/5 

 
 
Treasurer's Report 
Linda Greenough 
 

Treasurer's Report 
 
1/1/17  Starting Balance:    $14,492.41 
YTD Income                         10,246.16 
YTD Expenses                    (13,075.15) 
 
Cash Balance                     $11,663.40 
 
Community Quilts 

Lizbeth Cattle, Cathy Cholick, Billie Krutsch, 
Diana Lawlis & Sue Woolley 
 
Reserve the date…June 14 from 11am to 2:30 
pm at Nativity Lutheran Church.  It will be the 

second workshop this year and kits are already 
prepared.  The pattern is called Crystal Charm 
and is composed of 5” squares already cut.  
Quilt size is 54” x 54”.  Pattern will be on the 
website if you can’t attend, and if you need pre-
cut 5” blocks they are in storage bins at the 
church. 
 
If you weren’t at the last meeting, we had a 
request for you to finish either a kit that you’ve 
had for over a year or quilt top that you were 
given at the machine quilting workshops we had 
over a year ago.  Make it a priority to finish or 
bring it back.  If you are stuck and need help 
either with the pattern or machine quilting, 
bring it any Wednesday to Community Quilts.  
There is a wealth of knowledgeable quilters 
there who are ready to help you. 
 

Community Food Drive 
Debbie Hall 
 
I usually take the money contributed to the 
Community Food Fund for Nativity Lutheran's 
food distribution on Tuesday mornings. It is an 
amazing sight to see as tables full of food are 
everywhere--perishable, non-perishable, frozen, 
you name it, and clients are coming by to pick 
up food. It is an amazing sight to behold. Our 
contribution of money is very appreciated. In 

May we collected $95! Thank you awesome, 
generous quilters! 
 

Newsletter 

Pat Wilson 
 

For Board and Committee Members, please 
have your submissions for the May 
Newsletter to me on or before Wednesday, 
June 28th.  Thank you!   
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Programs  

Carol Spongberg  
 

Our speaker for June will be 
Sheila Finzer.  Sheila is a native of Central 
Oregon and is known for her landscape art 
quilts.  Various kinds of sewing have been a 
constant in her life, but quilting has been her 
favorite pastime for the last 24 years.  She has 
shown her work in many juried regional and 
national shows.  Sheila is a member of the 
Journeys and the SAQA group.  Sheila loves to 
share some of her quilt-making processes via a 
slide presentation and sharing many of her 
quilts.  She is looking forward to visiting Mount 
Bachelor Quilters' Guild. 
 

WORKSHOPS 
Suzanne Martin 
 
In the fall, we will have two classes, September 
12th will be Thom Atkins teaching “Beading for 
Quilters” and if you don’t know his work, check 
his website thomatkins.com for lots of visual 
inspiration.  That class will be $50 which 
includes the materials. 

 
Then for October 11th, we will have Katie 
Pedersen teaching “Double Trouble” in a 
modern style.  That class will be $35 at BJ’s.  Her 
website is sewkatiedid.com   Supply list coming.  
 

2018 Guild Retreat 
Susan Mondry, Nada Torgerson, Suzi Thomason, 
Maga Decker, Anita Feagans, Lynn Hart, Susan 
Mondry 
 
We are busy planning for next year's MBQG 
Retreat at Mt. Bachelor Village.  Thank you to 
the membership for allowing us to change the 
date to March16-18, 2018.  Watch for Retreat 
Registration at our July Member Meeting!  If 
you have any questions or suggestions, please 
let one of us know! 
 

MBQG Quilt Show in the 
Park 2017 
Patti Stewart, Gayle Gassner, Judy Woodfill, 
Suzanne Martin, Jill Monley, Jane Davis 
 
As it appears that summer is finally on its way 
to Central Oregon, it’s time for all of us to think 
about the quilts that we plan to show at our 
August 20 quilt show.  Make sure that Gayle 
Gassner knows about any special exhibit that 
your group wants to show so that we can plan 
ahead for space and location in the 
park.  Contact her at 
ggassner@bendbroadband.com 
 
This is also the time to go through your sewing 
area to find any items that you want to sell at 
the show.  The Guild website has the forms that 
you need to use for your paper quilt label and 
to list the items that you plan to sell.     
Finally, we will bring clipboards to the June 
meeting to ask for help with quilt show tasks  
which still need volunteers.   Most of the Friday 
Quilt Intake work is taken care of.   We do need 
more help with early morning and late 
afternoon August 19th Quilt Show day 
work.   Thanks to everyone who has already 
signed up! 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 
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Quilt Challenge 2017 
Linda N.  
 
The Periodic Table of Elements; “ A masterpiece 
of organized chemical information”. 
 
Use the  (periodic table) as your inspiration to 
create a quilt. You might choose to focus on the 
metal such as gold, sliver, copper, etc. Or on 
one of the lesser known elements.  There are 
118 to choose from, the possibilities are 
endless. 
 
You can make the quilt any size you choose. 
Although if you would like to enter it in the 
Sister's Outdoor Quilt Show (SOQS), with the 
guild's exhibit there are size 
requirements.  Minimum size is 40”x40” 
maximum is 102”x102”. They just ask us to 
enter a cohesive exhibit, with sizes that work 
together with our theme. 
 
The time is getting closer to get your quilts 
completed.  It needs to be completed by our 
June (6/12) meeting, or at the very latest 1 
week prior to our July 7/10 
meeting.  Arrangements can be made to pick up 
or drop off the quilts if you can't make it to the 
meeting.  Please put a label on your quilt, put it 
in a brown paper bag and include a brief 
description of the element/s you chose and 
how it inspired your quilt.  Finished quilts will be 
anonymously displayed at the July 
meeting.  Members will vote for their 3 
favorites.  The top 3 will be awarded 1st, 2nd, & 
3rd place.  Winners will be announced at the 
quilt show in August and at our September 
meeting. 
 
If you have questions or want to drop off a quilt 
please send me an email, include your phone 
number if you want to communicate the old 

fashioned way.   If you send me an email put 
“challenge quilt” in the subject line. 
 
Linda N. email:  carlin@bendbroadband.com 
 
Happy quilting and for those of you who are 
also gardeners, enjoy the beautiful weather and 
have fun digging in the dirt. 

 

Sisters Outdoor Quilt 
Show  
Martha Sanders 
 
May 31 is the last day to enter a quilt 

 
Here are some important dates:   
The show itself is July 8th, always the second 
Saturday in July in Sisters, Oregon!  The official 
start time is 9 AM , but the fact that 12000 or so 
people want to see the show, consider earlier 
arrival or be smart and come in the early 
afternoon. There's always plenty of parking  
around town all day so don't be shy about that.    
There are activities all week starting on July 2nd 
with the “stroll” with working artists and the 
Quilters Affair classes at Sisters High School.   
April 15 is the last day to submit a postcard for 
the Michael Miller challenge for the Wish Upon 
A Card scholarship fundraiser project. 
May 31 is the last day to register your quilt.  
Also remember that you can enter a quilt that 
would be shown in a quilt show supporters 
business in Sisters or Bend. These are called 
“sponsor quilts” and are in a separate section of 
the quilt entry area.   
 
June 15 is the last day to submit an entry for 
the quilt block contest. 
 
Now is the time to sign up to volunteer at the 
quilt show.  It's what we do for this fabulous 
free event and opportunity.  Bring a friend! 
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All criteria for these events and exhibits and 
more can be found on 
www.sistersoutdoorquiltshow.org.  
Any questions?  Contact me or 
info@sistersoutdoorquiltshow.org. 
 
 

Boutique 
Louise Cornett 
 
Quilt Show Boutique 2017! 
 
Only two more guild meetings before our Quilt 
Show and Boutique in August – we still need 
items for the boutique so we can draw a large 
number of shoppers. Check the MBQG website 
under “Boutique – Patterns and Tutorials” for 
ideas as well as Pinterest and your favorite quilt 
magazines.  Many thanks to those who have 
already donated Boutique items. What will you 
add? Join us for the sew day at BJ’s Quilt Basket 
on June 22  - our focus will be specifically on 
making items for the boutique. Many of the 
patterns will be available that day but you may 
want to check the supplies section of the 
patterns to determine what you need to bring.  
 

 

 
 
Community Outreach 
Patti Stewart 
 
Sew Teach Me 
 
It was great that Marilyn Forestall from 
QuiltWorks was able to give us a short talk 
about "Sew Teach Me" at the May guild 
meeting. 
 
The guild members gave positive feedback, and 
many of us look forward to becoming a mentor, 
or donating kits for projects. 
 
Currently, five mentors have taken 10 students 
through the first set of sessions which teach 
basic sewing skills. In June, seven more  
mentors will begin teaching 14 more students. 
Several other adults have been trained as 
mentors and will begin later this year. 
Students continue to sign up. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a mentor, or 
creating sewing kits for the program, please 
stop by QuiltWorks for more information. 
 
Patti Stewart, Community Outreach Chair 
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Special Interest Item 
My name is Sara Mosher and I am writing on 
behalf of the Oregon chapter of AWHONN, 
which is the National Association of Women’s 
Health, Obstetrics and Neonatal Nurses. We are 
hosting our annual fall conference in Beautiful 
Bend Oregon this year and we are very excited 
to also announce that our charity this year is 
The Guardian Group. Each year at our 
conference we chose a local non-profit in the 
area in which the conference is being held, and 
we do a raffle to raise money for a worthy 
cause. This year, with Human Trafficking being 
such a hot topic and sadly an issue that is 
growing in Central Oregon, we want to do our 
part to help raise awareness and dollars for this 
very important organization. You can learn 
more by visiting their website 
at https://theguardiangroup.org/.  
  
I am reaching out to you because our raffle 
every year is a quilt raffle and we look for 
donations every year for this portion of the 
conference. Last year we had 5 donated quilts 
and raised over $1,000. We are hoping that you 
would be willing to put a plea out to your guild 
to see if anyone would be willing/interested in 
donating quilts for our cause this year. This is 
considered a tax deductible donation and we 
will be happy to get them a receipt for their 
generous gift.  
  
Thank you so much for your consideration and I 
look forward to hearing back from you! Have a 
wonderful day and I hope you had a fantastic 
Memorial Day weekend. 
 
Sara Mosher, RN, BSN, MHA 
Owner, Patient+Family Care 
Phone: 541-410-1921ΟFax: 541-382-2145Ο2660 
NE Hwy 20 Suite 610 #338 
Bend, OR 97701 
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Member Quilting Services 
Creative Finish Long Arm Quilting 
Member: Terri Allender 
Email: terri@creativefinishlaq.com 
Phone: 541-390-4048  
www.creativefinishlaq.com 
Statler and hand guided long arm 
quilting.  All over designs for the 
budget minded to block/border and 
applique fills.  “A solution for every 
quilting budget” 
 
Corni Quilts! 
Member: Corni Quinlivan 
Email:  CorniQ@me.com 
Phone (cell):  714-686-8604 
Computer assisted Gammill/Statler 
Stitcher longarm quilting from edge-
to-edge overall to custom 
designs.  Thousands of patterns 
available! 
 
Gia's Quilting and Needleworks, LLC 
Member: Gia Gavino 
Email: giagavino@yahoo.com 
Cell Phone:  541-797-4924 
Long arm quilting of all sorts. Also- 
my Gammill Statler is available for 
rent!  I will give group classes and 
private classes in how to use it for a 
fee and costs. 
 
 

Prairie Dog Hill 
Member:  Elizabeth Robertson 
Email:  elrobertson@me.com 

Phone: 503-686-3377 
Learn to Sew 
 
Quilt Finishing and Repair 
Member: Diane Ottenfeld 
Email: d_ottenfeld@yahoo.com 
Phone: (541) 318 - 7425 
Quilt finishing binding and repair 
 
Thread Dancing by Julia Jeans 
Member:  Julia Jeans 
Email:  julia@threaddancing.com 
Phone:  541-728-1286 
www.threaddancing.com 
Free motion long arm quilting 
services from simple all over designs 
to complex custom design and art 
quilting. Long arm classes and rentals 
are also available. 
 
Windswept Quilting 
Member: Kim McCray  
Email: kimmccray@hotmail.com  
Phone: 541-390-1696  
"Completing Your Quilts With Care.” 
Hand Guided Long Arm Machine 
Quilting. 
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With Many 
Thanks to Our 
Sponsoring 
Shops! 
 
The Quilt Shack 
1211 NW Madras Hwy. 
Prineville; 541-447-1338  
www.thequiltshack.com 
 
Good day Everyone, 
 
We can't wait for this month, 
Prineville has their Quilt 
Show on June 23rd and 
24th.  Stop by and see all of 
our beautiful quilts, and you 
can win a quilt.  Go to 
website for more 
information 
www.thequiltshack.com. 
 
The Quilt Shack has gone to 
their summer hours: this is 
only for 3 months, Tuesday-
Friday, 10am to 5pm and 
Saturday, 10am to 
2pm.  Closed Sunday & 
Monday. 
 
Have a wonderful summer! 
Rhonda, Friends, and Family 

 
Morrows Sewing & Vacuum 
Center 
304 NE 3rd Street 
Bend; 541-382-3882  
www.morrowsewingandvacu
um.com 

High Mountain Fabric 
(Behind Carpet Co. 
Warehouse) 
1542 S Hwy 97, Redmond 
541-548-6909 
Store Hours: Mon/Sat 10:00-
2:00; Tues thru Fri 10:00-
4:00 

 
Cynthia’s Sewing Center 
1245 SE Hwy 97 (Division & 
Third St.) behind Zooka 
Dental, Bend; 541-383-1999  
www.cscbend.com 
 
Cynthia's invites you to visit 
our new updated website at 
cscbend.com.  We have 
some new pages for new 
arrivals and on sale items. 
 

QuiltWorks 
926 NE Greenwood Avenue 
Bend; 541-728-0527  
www.quiltworks.com    
 
QuiltWorks Gallery - Our 
Featured Quilter for June is 
Jean Mays who has lived and 
quilted in Oregon for many 
years. Jean has exquisite 
hand quilting, needle turn 
appliqué and a large variety 
of quilts. Our group theme 
for June is Asian-Inspired 
quilts and there will be many 
beautiful creations. 
 
June First Friday is June 2nd. 
Our reception honoring our 
exhibitors will be from 5 to 7 
PM. There will be snacks, a 
sale, door prizes and more! 

July First Friday - Every once 
in awhile we have a conflict 
in July for our First Friday 
event. That is the case this 
year and instead we will have 
a June Last Friday event on 
June 30th. 
 
Second Saturday Strip Club – 
June Strip Club will be 
Saturday, June 10th. Come 
have fun, meet the new 
projects, receive a Tease Bag, 
bring your Show & Tell. 
Always the 2nd Saturday of 
the month, 8:30 to 9:30AM. 
Doors open at 8AM. Visit our 
website for more info and 
lots of fun pictures. There is 
no Strip Club in July and 
August! 
 
Sew Teach Me - Sew Teach 
Me is a non-profit program, 
matching mentors, and 
competent sewers, with 
youth, to teach them how to 
sew at no cost to the youth. 
Each match has 4 sewing 
sessions which give the 
students a chance to practice 
different aspects of using the 
machine and making fun and 
useful projects. All sessions 
take place in the QuiltWorks 
classroom. Applications, 
donation request forms (for 
the project kits) and general 
information are available at 
QuiltWorks. 
 
July Quilt Gallery - Patricia 
Roland will be out Featured 
Quilter in July. Patricia’s 
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work, embellishment and 
quilting will awe you!  
 
QuiltWorks Longarm 
Quilting - QuiltWorks has 
two great quilters for our 
longarm quilting services, 
Vickie Minor and Karen "KD" 
Dougan. We offer edge to 
edge quilting and pride 
ourselves on a "Two Week 
Turnaround". 
 
 
Monthly Get-Togethers 
open to all: 
Woolie Mammoths - 2nd & 
4th Tuesdays, Noon to 4PM  
Central Oregon Modern Quilt 
Guild - 1st Tuesdays from 5 - 
8PM 
Days for Girls - Meets the 1st 
and 3rd Mondays from 10:30 
to 2:30 
Appliqué Group - Meets the 
1st Tuesday of every month, 
10 to 12 noon 
Check with the shop as 
meeting times in the summer 
change a little. 
 
Thanks for being great 
customers! 
Marilyn & everyone from 
Quiltworks 
 
 
Homestead Quilts 
51425 Hwy. 97 
La Pine; 541-536-2360 
www.homesteadquiltsonline.
com 
Hi everyone. We we are on 
quilt retreat and having great 

food and fun. Today we did a 
quick class on felted soap 
thanks to Jean Stuart. Our 
yarn room is stocked with 
great yarns and more new 
fabric is arriving all the time. 
Our next event is the start of 
Row by Row Shop Hop. The 
365 Challenge is fun and 
interesting. We meet the 2nd 
Thursday of each month at 
10 am. Register on line and 
get started. Remember, 20 % 
on guild Tuesday. Best from 
Cathy and Staff 

 
Sew Many Quilts and 
Bernina Center 
Forum Shopping Center 
(Costco) 
Bend 541-385-7166  
www.sewmanyquiltsinbend.com 
 
Gail is off to market to look 
for exciting new trends, 
techniques, patterns, books, 
and fabric. 
 
We are gearing up for The 
Sisters Outdoor Quilt Show 
with new samples, kits and 
fabric. 
Just arrived Forever Green by 
Holly Taylor. There is a 
companion  book called 
Winterlude with 18 
Christmas Projects by Doug 
Leko.   We have also received 
the Forever Green Kit, too. 
 
We have installed our new 
Isacord wall and we have 
over 400 colors of thread in 
stock. 

 
 
Bernina is offering a special 
60 months financing- no 
interest with equal monthly 
payments on financing of 
$3000 and up. 
The special runs June 8-12. 
 

Stitchin’ Post 
311 W. Cascade, Sisters 
541-549-6061 
www.stitchinpost.com 
 
Hi Ladies, 
Thank you for helping us 
celebrate our 43rd year in 
business at our sale at the 
end of May. I do fondly 
remember the day I opened 
The Stitchin’ Post in the 
Sisters Saloon building, 
where my paternal 
grandmother once had a 
pharmacy in the 30’s. She is 
the one who taught me to 
sew, and little did I know I 
began the business in the 
same place where she once 
had a pharmacy. Jason was 
in kindergarten and Valori 
was just a year old. Jason’s 
teacher, Robin helped me to 
paint a patchwork pattern on 
the outside of the building 
under the window. I had 
taken my money out of my 
teaching retirement account,  
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all of $3500, to start the 
business. In those days a bolt 
of fabric cost $25, and these 
days it is more like $87 
(wholesale). 
 
As most of you know, I hung 
out twelve family quilts for 
the first quilt show. I had 
only made two quilts at that 
time, both for my children. 
Ladies in town then came by 
with their quilts and the “day 
of sharing” began. This is 
what I love about quilt show. 
It is still a day of sharing. 
Over the years it has grown, 
and affects all of the quilt 
shops in Central Oregon as 
well as other business, 
lodging, and food 
establishments. It is amazing 
what a dream can become! 
In reflecting on this history, I 
want to thank all of you for 
being a part of the success of 
The Stitchin’ Post and the 
Sisters Outdoor Quilt Show. I 
feel truly blessed to have 
been able to own such a 
business, and to instruct so 
many of you in classes. I 
came to the business as an 
educator, loving to be 
involved in the process of 
seeing people learn new 
things. That has never 
changed, and it is still a 
passion of mine. Come see us  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
this month, while our 
inventory and samples are so 
plentiful. It is truly fun to 
shop for all of you and then 
present the goods in a 
pleasing way. See you soon! 
 
Thank you to all of you! 
-- Jean  
 
 

BJ’s Quilt Basket 
20225 Badger Road, Bend 
541-383-4310 
www.bjsquiltbasket.com 
 
Greetings from BJ's!  It was 
wonderful seeing so many of 
you during Shop Hop.  We 
are gearing up for a fun 
summer of color and 
creativity -- classes, quilt 
shows, maybe a sale or 
two...  A certain someone 
(who, me???) went a little 
crazy ordering yummy fabric, 
and our freight room is 
packed to the rafters!  We 
needed room, so I just 
marked down over 200 bolts 
to $6/yd.  Please stop by 
soon... 
 
We have lots of fun classes 
coming up.  Lavelle Wallace 
is back with The Ultimate 

Travel Bag, and Nancy 
Fischer is introducing our 
new Quilting 102 class.  If 
you've wanted to try your 
hand at one of the amazing  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
collage quilts designed by 
Laura Heine of Fiberworks, 
you will want to join Kristin 
Swan for Artful Applique -- 
Collage Quilts.    
 
We also have space in our 
July Festival of Classes (July 
2-7). Linda Ballard, "Queen of 
the Mystery," will be back for 
three days of mysterious 
fun.  Linda Hahn, author of 
several best-selling books 
including "New York Beauty 
Diversified," will be with us 
as well, and will be signing 
books on Friday, July 7.  And 
beloved local instructors 
Judy Johnson and Bevalee 
Runner will be teaching as 
well.  Give us a call or sign up 
on our website! 
 
Last but not least, thank you 
all so much for your support 
and friendship.  We love 
helping you pick out fabric, 
and always enjoy seeing 
what you've created.  You 
make BJ's a fun place to 
work! 
 

http://mtbachelorquiltersguild.typepad.com/
http://www.bjsquiltbasket.com/
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Kathy 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  June 2017 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 
  

   1 2 
Quiltworks 
First Friday 

5-7pm 

3 
 
 

4 
 
 

5 
 

6 
Applique 

Group 
10AM-12N 
QuiltWorks 

7 
Community 

Quilt Day 
11-2:30 
Bring a 
lunch 

8 
 

9 
 

10 
 

11 12 
Quilt 
Guild 

Meeting 
6:45pm 

 

13 
 

 

14 
Community 

Quilt Day 
11-2:30 

Work on a 
kit! 

Bring Lunch 
 

15 

 

16 
 
 

17 
 

18 
 
 
 
 

19 
 

 

20 21 
Community 

Quilt Day 
11-2:30 
Bring a 
lunch 

 

22 23 24 
 
 

25 
 
 
 
 

26 
Board 

Meeting 
6:00 p.m 

 

27 28 
Community 

Quilt Day 
11-2:30 
Bring a 
lunch 

 

29 
 

30 
Quiltworks 
First Friday 

for July 
5-7pm 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://mtbachelorquiltersguild.typepad.com/
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CLASSIFIED ADS: 
 
For Sale: HQ Sweet Sixteen Sit down Quilting Machine: Gentle use (1 1/2 yrs), 36 Inch table 
with machine plus 2 (18 in) side tables  
(total span 6 ft), Stitch Regulator, Bobbin Winder, CD Instruction, All Written Manuals, Tool Kit, 
Extra Bobbins/ Needles, Special help and guidance. The price is $3600. Firm. 
Call: MARION MAGEE (541-318-3394) leave message if I am out. 
 
 
Bailey Sewing machine for sale 
 
I have for sale my Bailey 15 inch throat sewing machine. It can be used as a table top machine 
or put on a long arm table. I have it mounted on a Little Gracie table and would like to sell both 
items together if possible. The price for both items is $1000.00.  
 
Please contact me if you are interested. 
Lynn Hart  541-382-2431 or email lynn_hart@att.net 
 

http://mtbachelorquiltersguild.typepad.com/
tel:%28541-318-3394
mailto:lynn_hart@att.net
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